Notice of Variances and Waivers

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on 10-24-05, 59A-10.032(15) Notice is hereby given that an Order has been issued in the matter of In Re: Petition for Variance or Waiver for subsection 59A-10.032(15), F.A.C. In Relation to the Definition of Health Care Professional, which petition was filed by Petitioner Duane Ratliff on October 24, 2005. Notice of the filing of this petition was first published in Florida Administrative Law Weekly on November 23, 2005, and interested persons were invited to comment. Under the Rule, Emergency Medical Technicians are considered Health Care Professionals for purposes of eligibility to pursue an abbreviated application process for licensure as a Healthcare Risk Manager. Paramedics, who must demonstrate greater competency and more advanced training than Emergency Medical Technicians, are not considered Health Care Professionals under the Rule. Thus Petitioner, a certified Paramedic, under the Rule as written, was unable to pursue the same application process as a lesser skilled and trained EMT. On January 12, 2006, the Secretary of the Agency signed an Order GRANTING the Petition, permitting the Petitioner Paramedic to follow the abbreviated process for an applicant considered a Health Care Professional under the Rule.
A copy of the Order can be obtained from: Richard J. Shoop, Agency Clerk, Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Building 3, Mail Stop 3, Tallahassee, Florida 32308. 

